
Candidate’s Statement 

Michael Ghiringhelli 
Fairfax Business Owner 
 

I am seeking another term on the Fairfax Town Council, because order must be restored to the Town. 

 

I don’t find it acceptable that there is a lack of transparency in town government. One of my goals is to 
restore transparency. 

 

It is not acceptable that our town is spending hundreds of thousands of dollars  on outside consultants 
and legal fees, when we have a fully functional town staff who can do this work. 

 

The idea that we need to build high rise multi-unit dwellings is not acceptable.  There are better ways to 
solve affordable housing challenges.  

 

We need to restore our Public Works Department, so staff can maintain our roads, sidewalks and storm 
drainage system. 

 

I'm a strong advocate for public safety - fire and police services. Our parks must be safe for our children.  

 

This is a wonderful town and community. We need not change it in the name of, so called, progress. I 
grew up in Fairfax and own small  businesses in town. 

 

I am a proponent of homeowner’s rights, and object to the burdens that the council has placed upon 
homeowners in our town. 

 

I will listen to, respect, and be kind to everyone. 

 

I would greatly appreciate your vote. 

 


